
 

NOTICE OF SUBCOMMITTEE  

OVERSIGHT HEARING 

February 24, 2020 

 

Dear Committee Member:  

 

On Thursday, March 5, 2020, the Committee on Veterans’ Affairs, 

Subcommittee on Technology Modernization will hold an oversight hearing 

entitled, “Getting It Right: Challenges with the Go-live of Electronic Health 

Record Modernization.  The hearing will examine VA’s preparations to launch its 

$16 Billion EHRM program.  The hearing will assess the issues leading to VA’s 

decision to delay the go-live and how VA intends to address them 

 

The Subcommittee will meet at 9:00 a.m., in room 210 of the House Visitors 

Center.   

 

Please contact Ms. Sarah Garcia, Staff Director for the Subcommittee on 

Technology Modernization, Committee on Veterans’ Affairs at (202) 225-9756, if 

you have any questions. 
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